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[bookmark: _GoBack]The Southern Transport Prosecutor's Office opened a hotline for receiving reports of violations during the preparation and holding of the FIFA World Cup2018
In order to ensure the rights of passengers during the international sports events in Russia, the Southern Transport Prosecutor's Office opened a hotline, calling people to tell about violations of the requirements of the legislation on railway, air and water transport. Citizens can call and tell about the problems associated with the high cost of taxi transportation, which operates at airports and railway stations, the high cost of hotel services, violations by public catering workers organized at stations, airports, seaports, reasonableness of actions transport police officers and transport security at transport facilities.
The hot line is +7-921-456-38-78
